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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

NASSAU COUNTY SUPERVISOR OF ELECTIONS ALERTS VOTERS TO  

UNOFFICIAL VOTE BY MAIL POSTCARD 

 

Nassau County, FL, 5/9/22– Janet H. Adkins, Supervisor of Elections for Nassau County, alerts voters to 

unofficial vote by mail postcards. Several Nassau County residents have received a handwritten postcard 

encouraging voters to vote by mail to achieve specific election results favorable to a particular political 

party. Each postcard contains a handwritten message and the contact information for the Nassau County 

Supervisor of Elections Office. 

 

These postcards are from a third-party nongovernmental organization and are not affiliated with the 

Nassau County Elections office. The Nassau County Elections Office has not printed, distributed, nor 

provided the data used in these mailpieces. 

 

"I encourage anyone receiving election-related material to look for the 'Official Election Mail' emblem. 

This emblem signifies you are receiving election information from a reliable source." states Supervisor 

Janet Adkins. Voters can check their official vote by mail status by visiting the Elections Office website at 

www.VoteNassauFL.gov and selecting "Check My Voter & Ballot Status" under the Voters menu.   

 

For any questions regarding these postcards or election-related concerns, don't hesitate to contact 904-

491-7500 or info@VoteNassauFL.gov. 

 

 

Janet H. Adkins 

Supervisor of Elections 

96135 Nassau Place, Suite 3, Yulee, Florida 32097 

www.VoteNassauFL.gov ▪  info@votenassaufl.gov 

Phone:  904.491.7500  ▪  Fax:  904.432.1400  ▪  Toll Free: 1.866.260.4301 

 

Para solicitar este documento en español, llame a nuestra oficina al 904.491.7500 
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